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HUEYTOWN CITYFEST  

JUNE 14th 
On Saturday, June 14 th , Hueytown will host once again CITYFEST. On that 
day, our own Three Generations (Catherine Verciglio/Mike Linholm/J.D. 
Barrett/Bruce Carpenter) will be singing. The group is scheduled to sing at 
1:00 p.m. on the CityFest Stage. Let’s come out and support our very own 
Three Generations! 

TENT AT CITYFEST 
It’s a great time to reach out to the community…First Methodist Church will 
again have a Tent set up at CityFest on June 14, 2025. We will have give-
aways, church information, and fun things for kids at our tent. You will very 
soon see the sign-up sheet to serve God by serving others in this great     
opportunity. 

 
       

Deadline: Monday, June 9th, 2025 

$5.00 each 

FACILITY DOOR FOBS 
The Trustees need all former church committee members who have served in 
the past few years to return their  Facility Door Fobs. We decided on Door Fobs 
because we can recycle them for future use. Donald Wright has  indicated that 
we are dipping considerably into our original Fob inventory purchase. So, if you 
have a Fob that you can return, just drop it by the church office. 
Thank you so much friends! 

BOY SCOUTS FUNDRAISER  
June 21st The Boy Scouts will be selling peanuts at Food Giant at 9:00am.              

Donation to Society of St. Andrew                           
Because of your “change” each Sunday, our church recently made a $179.22 
donation.    “Your change can change the world!”  

VACATION 
BIBLE 
SCHOOL 
JULY 21 -24 

Upcoming Dates 

Sunday June 8, 2025  
PENTECOST SUNDAY-(wear RED) 

6:30 am FIRST LIGHT 

8:45 am IGNITERS FELLOWSHIP 
9:00 am PARLOR FELLOWSHIP                               
9:00 am ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL 

 10:00 am WORSHIP  
 11:10 am THE   BRIDGE  
      FELLOWSHIP 
 11:10 am CHILDREN’S SUNDAY 
      SCHOOL 
 5:00 pm YOUTH 

Saturday June 14, 2025 
HUEYTOWN CITY FEST 
8:00am MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

Wednesday June 11, 2025 

6:30 pm YOUTH MEET 

Thursday June 12, 2025  
9:00 am NIFTY/FIFTY 
N. AL. GMC Annual Conf. 

Tuesday June 10, 2025  

Friday June 13, 2025 
OFFICE CLOSED 

Monday June 9, 2025  
DEADLINE TO ORDER DAISIES 
9:30 am KOINONIA 
2:00 am ALPHA 

6/8/25 Sunday’s Message:  
“A Daily Walk with Thee” 
 
Scripture:   “Acts 2:1-13”  

mailto:Fmch.kids@gmail.com
mailto:ledmonson@hueytownfirst.com
http://www.hueytownfirst.com


Special Prayer Request 

Memorials & Honorarium 
BUDGET– In Honor of Brenda Loveless. By Lisa Edmonson & Family. 

BUDGET– In memory of Harold Caine. By Alan Brown. 

CHOIR– In Memory of Harold Caine. By Jack & Nancy Moon. 

BUDGET– In Honor of Jennifer Kilburn. By Penny Berry. 

BUDGET– In Memory of Harold Caine. In Honor of Delle  Caine. By 
 Buster & Betty Jane Kornegay. 

BUDGET– In Honor of Nell Hudson. By Buster & Betty Jane Kornegay. 

LANDSCAPE– In Memory of Harold Caine. By Mary Frances Bell. 

BUDGET– In Memory of Harold Caine. By Barbara & David Nichols. 

TECHNOLOGY– In Honor of Donald Wright. By Delle Caine. 

         
Nell Hudson       Jan Towers              
Terry Horne                     Tammy Moody      
Brad Hinton       Erin Limerick (surgery) 
        (Laurie Mc. daughter) 

Just Think About It... June 2, 2025 Attendance & Contributions 
June 1, 2025 
Sunday Worship Attendance……..….…………………100 
Online Attendance……………………….…...………..…. 496 
Budget Contributions...….........................  $7,723.00 
Budget YTD Contributions…………………..$177,306.00 

LOOKING  AHEAD- CHURCH  EVENTS  
June 8 …………..Pentecost Sunday 
June 12-14 …….North Alabama GMC 
               Annual Conference 
June 15 ………...Father’s Day 
July 21-24……...V.B.S. 

 Hello, First Methodist Church! Finally…we got a little break in the 
rain pattern we’ve been in in May!  
 A few things to keep us all up to date on: First, please take the 
opportunity to welcome Woody Woodward to the church/childcare    
center staff. Woody will become custodian for both beginning Wednes-
day, June 11, 2025. As always, please be willing to help Woody out with 
the upkeep of our facility. Secondly, we are ordering this week our Drop 
Dumpster to start our facility clean-out/clean-up. We need everyone who 
is in charge of an area in the church to identify what needs to be cleaned 
out/cleaned up and put in the dumpster. PLEASE DO NOT CLEAN AN 
AREA THAT BELONGS TO ANOTHER GROUP/MINISTRY AREA. The 
best thing to happen is for your area to take responsibility and JUST DO 
THE WORK of your area please. If your area needs assistance, please con-
tact the church office ASAP to ask for help. We will keep the Drop Dump-
ster one month, so, for the month of June only. The work needs to be 
completed in this time frame. If you have any questions, please start with 
Rick McCormick and the Trustees. Thank you in advance for helping us 
get “our house” in order for the Lord! 
 Third, remember that VBS is July 21-24 th . Our theme is Live it 
Out…Discover How to Love Like Jesus! Please contact Jordan Austin 
(jeaustin703@gmail.com) to volunteer. Look for meeting notices to join 
the team! Fourth, June 8 th is Pentecost Sunday (Wear Red); June 15 th 
is Father’s Day; June 29 th is our Outside Worship Day at the Pavilion, 
with a potluck lunch on the Grounds. WOW…what a great month of    
ministry, work and fellowship. 
 Please keep the following on your knowledge of things happening 
at church: Please note that Trustees have scheduled that the Food       
Pantry/Clothes Closet WILL NOT operate in the month of June 2025. We 
have issues to address and maintenance to take care of in that area. 
 
 Blessings as you walk with Jesus! 
  

He is Risen, 

2025 LEADERSHIP 
MEETING   DATES 

Bro. John Verciglio 
Finance (6:30 pm-2nd Tues.)   January 14, April 8,   July 8, 
October 14. 

Administrative Board   (On/or close to the 3rd Sun. -4:00)    
January 19, April 27, , July 20, October 19,. 

Childcare Board (6-7pm)    Feb. 6, June 3, Aug. 7, Nov. 6 

Trustees (6:30 pm-1st Tues.),    January 7, 2025, March 4,   
May 6, July 15, September 2, November 4. 

SPRC (2nd Sun.) 4:00 pm    January 12, April 13, 6:00pm,        
July 13, October 12. 

CHURCHWIDE CLEAN-UP/CLEAN OUT  
In the next couple of weeks, please be on the look-out for a   
notice about a churchwide inside facility cleanout. We have   
several areas within the walls of our facility that are in     
desperate need of clean out. We have air units hard to      
access because of stuff, we have items that have been stored 
for years without any use that are showing decay, and we 
plainly have some areas that have become collection points 
of items that will not be used but no one wanted to throw it 
away. IT’S TIME! The Trustees will be scheduling the use of a 
“drop dumpster” for a facility clean out. Your Job? Please 
take a serious inventory of any areas in our church that you 
either have items stored; are part of a gathering group that 
has items stored; or are concerned about any items you’d 
like to have that might be tossed. We will be  addressing  
areas like the large  storage room across from the Fellowship 
Hall, the upstairs areas above the Heritage Sanctuary, rooms 
down the hallway where Young Adult Class/AA/Kinder    
Musik/Cub Scouts/Sonrise/ and THE FURNACE ROOM are 
located. 

Thank You Dear Church Family, 
Thank you so much for the prayers, phone calls, cards, 
food, support and hugs leading up to and after Harold’s 
passing. The floral cross was beautiful at his funeral. As 
a life member at Hueytown First Methodist, it is hum-
bling to be on the receiving end of so much love.  

Delle Caine and family 

Please join the pastors and staff in con-
gratulating Mr. Ben  Abercrombie on his recent graduation 
from Harvard, with a B.S. degree. Ben is the grandson of Jerry 
and Emma Benson. Ben, along with his      
parents, have persevered over the last eight 
years working for the accomplishment of 
Ben’s graduation through extreme life       
circumstances. Ben, we congratulate you on a 
job well done friend! 

JUNE 29th 
 Potluck @ the P A V I L I O N 
FOLLOWING WORSHIP SERVICE OUTSIDE 


